
 

 

MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF BARNES ROADS AND RIGHT OF WAY COMMITTEE 

September 6, 2018 

 

Present were Jim Frint, Mark Holm, Don Dealing 

Meeting called to order at 9:18AM 

Motion to approve minutes of August 13th, passed with the following correction: 
Due to urgency of Pease Rd repairs and the availability of a repair plan proposed by Chuck Jerome, 

combined with Jerome’s prior work and knowledge of the site, Roads and Right of Way Committee 

recommends to the Town Board that Chuck Jerome be contracted to complete repairs on Pease 

Rd. 

 

 

Traffic counts 

Traffic counts from Tom Emerson, for March – August, were thoroughly reviewed.  No conclusions nor 

recommendations at this time.  Costs for future repairs will be reviewed for further action. 

 

Denver Road 

Jim reported on various alternatives beyond chip sealing. Culverts can be repaired this year but 

larger repairs will be considered for next year. Observation was made that traffic on Denver Road is 

not from Barnes residents. Jim will research costs for chip sealing and milling. Will be included in site 

visit next meeting.  

 

Intersection of George Lake and Gronemus 

This intersection needs only tree removal to improve sight lines.  

 

Several locations around the township were identified for site visits and these will be conducted 

during the October 8th meeting.  

 

Motion to adjourn, Dealing/Frint, passed unanimously.  Meeting adjourned 10:17AM. 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING OCTOBER 8TH, 9:00AM 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, Mark Holm, recorder  

 

 

 

 

 


